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Dear Parents and Community Members,
 
As mentioned in the letter distributed on May 9, a progress report about the development adjacent to the school will be presented at the Board’s Planning and Priorities Committee on May 17 at 5 p.m. 

As always, our process welcomes members of the public to bring forward issues and concerns they have through either a delegation, or a written submission. Please contact Governance and Board Services at delegates@tdsb.on.ca or 416-397-3627.
 
A final report will be brought to the Board of Trustees at its May 24 meeting. 

Thank you. Have a good weekend, 
 
Gerri Gershon
Trustee Don Valley West
Toronto District School Board
Gerri.gershon@tdsb.on.ca

